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Sycamore Class Haka in PE 

For the past two weeks, we have celebrated Children’s Mental Health week in school taking this 

opportunity to encourage children to identify and name their feelings. You can find plenty of resources 

for parents here should you wish to continue this work at home.   Thank you all for your support in raising 

money for Home-Start - a local charity offering support to families.  It is not too late to make a suggested 

donation of £1 each child.  

 

We are at the end of a busy half term; if you are short of inspiration, check out the DfE Activity 

Passport  or the National Trust’s 50 things to do before you’re 113/4 to encourage your child to get 

outside and explore over half term.   

 

New Parent App 
As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance our administrative processes and provide better support for 

our students, we have moved our pupil data to a new system, Bromcom. You will now be able to access 

your child's information through the new parent portal and App called My Child at School (MCAS).  

 

Parents will be able to access their child's information via MCAS, including attendance, 

parent evening booking and reports, through the new portal. Here are details on how to 

log in and use this system.  There will be a change to the way you make online payments 
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https://visufund.com/lyhs-2025-hauxton-primary-sch
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for trips and dinner money etc. We will continue to use our current system for the time being. We are 

confident that this change will help us serve you more effectively and improve your overall school 

experience. As always, we appreciate your support. 

 

After half term, we are offering you a parent consultation with your child’s class teacher. This is an 

opportunity to discuss your child’s learning. Please book through your new MCAS app (support here).   

 

Please remember: 
 to book your child/ren’s school meal through ParentPay by 8.30am each day. 

 that we are a no oranges school due to severe allergies in school. 

 

Parent Support 
Amy Murden, our schools link Education Inclusion Family Advisor (EIFA), would like to welcome you to 

the themed virtual coffee mornings below. Have to hand a hot drink/cold drink and join through the 

link below. There is no need to book a place on this event, just attend with the information below.  

 

Supporting your child with Feelings of 

Anger 

Wednesday 26th February @ 

10am 

Join Here  

Meeting ID:  

330 925 195 053  

Passcode: ME3H2Sm9 

Supporting your child with Feelings of 

Worry 

Friday 14th March @ 10am 

Supporting your child with Sleep Thursday 27th March @ 10am 

 

 

 Find out more here.  

 

Please check our website calendar for upcoming events and important dates 

From the Team at Hauxton Primary School – we wish you well! 

 

Vienna H Charlie C Omar H 
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